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1600 East Houston, Cleveland, TX 77327 Phone (281)592-8752 Fax (281) 592-7485


April 7, 2022

To whom it may concern:

My name is Johnny Paz, I’m an assistant principal at Cleveland High School and I have worked with Dr. Tyra Hodge supervising the freshman community for the last 2 years. I am writing this letter to tell you a little about Dr. Hodge and her performance with us.

I met Dr. Hodge early last school year as another one of our administrators. It was evident that her student management skills and professionalism were way beyond that of the average administrator. She has been a valuable asset to both the freshman and the school community for the last two years that I’ve been here.  

During our daily interactions and observing her work, an obvious rapport with her students and teachers is always present as well as a solid foundation of effective communication and procedures that allow her to effectively monitor and coach. Her diligence and professionalism are always on display. Her background in behavior intervention is an invaluable asset to our school.  

She is a valuable member of our school and community and is well-respected by her students, parents, peers, and supervisors alike. She is punctual, professional, and completely dedicated to her craft and school.

I have no doubt that Dr. Hodge will continue to bring amazing value to whichever school is fortunate to have her on their staff. I extend to her the highest of recommendations with absolutely no reservations. 

I appreciate your time and the opportunity to speak to you through this letter. If there is anything else that I can do please don’t hesitate to contact me by e-mail johnny.paz@clevelandisd.org or to my cell phone (832)228-4697.
   
Respectfully, 
Johnny Paz
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